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Agricultural Tax Exemption 

“Every fourth year, the Department of Revenue reissues 

agricultural certificates of exemption to all current exemption 

holders. Renewed certificates are mailed during the latter part 

of December before the end of the certificate’s expiration date 

(certificates for the current period expire December 31, 2019). 

New certificates have an effective date of January 1 of the 

following year, and they will expire on December 31 four 

years later. 

No action is needed on behalf of current exemption holders, 

unless you have changed your address, or you no longer meets 

the requirements for exemption.” If you have any questions, 

contact the Department of Revenue at 615-253-0600. 

UT Senior Bull Test Sale 

If you’re looking for a bull 

for 2020, here’s an option 

for you. The annual UT 

Senior Bull Test is January 

10th. You can attend the 

sale in person at MTREC 

in Spring Hill, TN or bid 

via tele-video at the TCA Convention in Murfreesboro. The 

catalog of proven and tested bulls along with more information 

on the sale and program can be found at the link below: 

https://tiny.utk.edu/BullTest 

- Merry Christmas - 

The Extension Office will be closed 

from December 23rd - 27th 

Drones Workshop  for Farmers - January 30th 

On January 30th from 4pm to 7pm here at the Extension 

office there will be a Drone Workshop focused primarily on 

how drones can be used in agricultural practices. Farmers 

participating can expect to learn: 

 How to fly a drone through real, hands-on experience 

 How drones are used in different agricultural applications 

 The different types of drones 

 Laws & federal regulations for drone use. 

 

RSVP by January 24th at 5:00 p.m. 
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